
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
17th February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are thrilled to hear that Dan Andrews is opening up the state of Victoria again.  This means that school will 
resume tomorrow, Thursday 18th February.  
 
Please find listed below a few reminders in regards to entering the school and cleaning: 

 I will be at the Hay Avenue crossing gate to sanitise hands when the children enter the school. We ask that all 
children enter through the Hay Avenue crossing gate so this can be done.  

 All classrooms have had and will continue with hand sanitiser. 

 When you enter the school administration building, please use the automatic hand sanitiser dispenser.  

 Masks are to be worn when you enter the school grounds. 

 The school toilets and door handles are being cleaned daily.  

 Where possible, please ring or email the office (5872 1573 / info@sjcobram.catholic.edu.au)  
 
Our next assembly is on Tuesday 23rd February at 2.10pm. This will be outside. Our school leaders will be presented 
to the school. Grade 6 parents will be invited to attend on site. Masks are to be worn and you must scan the QR 
code, which will be on display in the new administration building.  
 
Lunch orders will resume tomorrow via the My School Connect Portal. 
 
Thank you for your support this week. Please take care of yourselves and your families.  
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
 

Lucy Keath 
Principal 
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